
Minutes of the CPBGVC board meeting by conference call, Tuesday, November 18, 
2016, called to order at 8:05 pm.  (641-715-3850, 515369). 
In attendance: Ginny and Bob Morris, Paul Urban, Ginger Russell, Mary Fluke 
Absent: Ruth Hoffman, Lisa Blackwell 
 
Annual Meeting, awards, election 
11/27/16, 8:30 or 9 am to open the field, Ginny is making chili, Paul will bring the 
Coleman stove, Mary will bring a table, bring your own chairs.  Mary will bring 
paper goods including bowls.  Cream cheese salad (Carole), Mary (cake, soda), 
Carole (brownies)—the rest is up to chance and good fortune.  Mary will send out 
the announcement. 
 
Incorporation update 
Paperwork has been sent to the Sec of State of NC.  When we get the response from 
NC we will move forward with the IRS part of the process.   
 
December hunt 
9 handler/entries so far, 7 runs—about 22 dogs 
 
National Welcome party 
Michael Edwards is managing the party.  Food order will be increased from the 
$1900 originally proposed.  Ethan Uslan will provide entertainment. 
Update on trophies.  Bob is churning out the pieces! 
 
Order PBGV cutouts (Roger) 
Board authorizes Mary to order 10 cut outs at $35 each from Roger. 
 
National Hunt 
Paul will look at the new pen but most likely we will use the Old Grove field and the 
llama field. 
 
Mary noted that we might have a problem with rabbit population on the Concord 
field in February, might require changing fields (Tokeena?) 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm 
 
Minutes submitted by Mary Fluke 


